
february 28, 1990 

Mr. Simeon Oiboyan 
Chairman of the Parish Council 
Armenian Church Council of Atlanta 
6382 Jerri Court 
Riverdale, Georgia 30296 

Dear Mr. Diboyan: 

The 88th annual Diocesan Assembly will be ho ted by Our 
Saviour Armenian Church, 87 Salisbury Road, Worce ter, Mass. 
01609, from Thursday, May 3 to Saturday, May ~, 1990. 

His Eminence rchbishop Torkom Manoogian feels it 
important for our ission parishes to have a repr sentative 
at the Assembly to obtain a first hand kno~ledge n matters 
relating to the o~ocesan activities. lhe Assembl) will 
provide an opportu•ity for members of the Armenia• Church 
from different are s to get acquainted and become familiar 
with parish life i other parts of the Diocese. 

Would you kindly let us know if a representative from 
your mission parish will attend the Assembly in Worcester. 

May God be wi t h you in all your work. 

With prayers, 

fr. Khajag Barsamian 
Vicar General 


